
 

   
 

TO: ALL BIDDERS 
 

 FROM: Sally Alvarez De Schreiner 
Chief, Procurement Services Section 
 

DATE: 17 August 2023  REF.: 
RFP 2023-0107/STOMOV  

     

     

SUBJECT: RFP No. 2023-0107/STOMOV  
Extension of deadline 

                                                   

                                                                           

 
 
 

Dear Bidders, 

 

The reference is made to Request for Proposal, RFP No. 202-0107 “Upgrading of Infrastructure and 

Support to the Installation of the Radionuclide Particulate Station at Buenos Aires, Argentina”.  

 

 

Please note that the deadline for the submission of proposal is extended to Monday, 25 September 

2023 17:00 hours, Vienna (Austria) local time. 

 

 

We are looking forward to receiving your proposal prior to the extended deadline.  

 

 

Kind regards, 
 

 

 

 

Selma Bukvic  

O-i-C, Procurement Services Section  

 

 
 

 


